
 

 

 

Playgroup 2023 

Welcome to Kurwongbah Playgroup 2023. 

It is lovely to welcome back all of our learners 

and new families to Friday mornings.  This 

term, Playgroup will be focusing on the 

weather.  In particular we will have themes 

around the seasons and hot, cool, windy, and 

rainy weather days.   

Our Kurwongbah Playgroup runs during the school terms on a Friday from 9:00 to 10:30 am.  

We meet in the Bus Shelter near the Sports Hall.  The program involves a hello song and 

greeting, an outdoor play, (weather permitting), indoor activities, a weekly song/rhyme and a 

story.  You can forward your interest to our group through the following email: 

playgroup@kurwongbahss.eq.edu.au. We looking forward to seeing you next week, on the 3rd. 
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